
INVITATION TO BID 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by Paradise Unified School District at the 

district office located at 6696 Clark Rd., Paradise, CA 95969. Bids must be received no later than 

3:00 p.m. August 17, 2018, at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Late 

bids will be returned unopened.  A mandatory pre-bid observation will be held at 2:30 p.m. on 

August 10, 2018, at Paradise High School, located at 5911 Maxwell Drive, Paradise, CA 95969. 

Telephone, Facsimile, or E-mailed bids will not be accepted and will automatically be rejected. 

The bids must be clearly marked “Bid for purchase of PHS Portables”.  Additional information 

can be found at www.pusdk12.org/Departments/Maintenance & Operations.  The District 

reserves the right to reject all bids. 
 

http://www.pusdk12.org/Departments/Maintenance%20&%20Operations

